Sonja Birr

From:

Lee Kummer - D5

Sent:

Sunday, June 03, 2018 3:28 PM

To: Cc: Jeremiah Novak Sonja Birr

Subject:

Re: Tourism parking

Sonja, please add to the agenda. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2018, at 3:17 PM, Jeremiah Novak < <u>inovak@manitowoc.org</u>> wrote:

Can we add this to weds meeting. Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Faith Klein < fkleincitgo@gmail.com>

Date: June 3, 2018 at 2:01:51 PM CDT

To: <<u>jnovak@manitowoc.org</u>>
Subject: Tourism parking

Good afternoon Mr. Novak,

My name is Faith Klein and I manage the Popps Riverwalk Citgo in downtown Manitowoc. I'm emailing you with a question about downtown parking, specifically the park and ride west of the Maritime Museum. In the picture I've provided, you can see that tourists can only use half of the lot. My question is: Is there a way to add to the signs that say it's private parking only Monday-Friday? I understand that Forefront dermatology has paid for the use of these spaces, but they are never used by Forefront on Saturday and Sundays. I see so many people wanting to park in the lot to hang out in the park along the river but end up driving away because of the private parking signs. I find it unfair that they cannot use those spaces on weekends because of a measly little sign, and not be able to enjoy the beautiful view that small park has to offer.

Thank you for hearing me out, Faith Klein



Sent from my iPhone

<image1.jpeg>